“PAWS”

Perfect Attendance Welcomes Success

Black’s Mill Elementary is dedicated to providing the best educational experience possible for your children.  To do this we need your children here at school as much as possible.  This takes support from everyone, from the students, to parents and the school.

Black’s Mill is doing its part by implementing the “PAWS” attendance program. At Black’s Mill we want to help students get excited about coming to school everyday!  Below is a list of the incentives we will be providing throughout the year.

*Every week the office will have a drawing of one student per homeroom who had perfect attendance for the previous week.  Each winner will have his/her name called out on the WBME Morning Show, and he/she will also get to come to the office for a surprise.

*In every classroom each teacher has cut out letters that spell “ATTENDANCE.”  Every day that the class has perfect attendance they will add a letter from attendance above the classroom door.  As soon as the class spells “ATTENDANCE” each child in the class will receive a Popsicle that afternoon for a reward.
*Every four weeks there will be a “Pass the Trophy” ceremony on WBME.  There will be a trophy put in front of the grade level’s pod that has the best attendance for the entire four weeks.  
*At the end of the school year a drawing will be held with students names that have perfect attendance for the entire year.  There will be a prize for this drawing.
*If the entire school has a 96 % or higher Average Daily Attendance for the month there will be an Attendance Challenge or an Attendance Reward for the school.

So, as you can see there are many reasons for your child to be at school every day.  Our staff is excited about our attendance program and we are sure your students will be too!
Sincerely,

Cindy Kinney

Principal
